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A big welcome to the Department… 

Staff 

Dr Anke Hannemann – Returning as a Research 

Associate in Dr John Gibson’s group  

John Parker – Clinical Neurologist  

JCTS/SCTS 

JCTS in Small Animal Medicine: 

Sasja Pustelnik 

Susanne Valen Valvik 

William Bayton 

Alba Bello Gavete 
 
Claudia Zindl – SCTS in Small Animal Surgery  
 

Staff Baby News 

Congratulations to Ana Ortiz who has given 

birth to baby Victor. Both mother and baby are 

doing well.   

Long Service 

Congratulations to Professor Clare Bryant who 

reaches 20 years’ service on 1 June 2016 

2016 Admissions Ceremony  

This year’s Admissions Ceremony will take 

place on Saturday 25th June 2016 at 5:30pm. 

Please advise Sinead Sheerin if you wish to 

attend by 3rd June 2016.  

 

 

Current recruitment 

We are currently recruiting for the following 

roles in the Department:  

RCVS Listed and Qualified Veterinary Nurse 

Research Associate – in Dr Andrew Grant’s 

Group 

Client Services Administrator – 1 full time and 1 

part time 

Senior Histology Technician 

University Lecturer/Senior Lecturer in 

Veterinary Education 

Research Assistant – in Professor James Wood’s 

group  

You can find out more about these roles at 

http://www.jobs.cam.ac.uk/    

 

Staff News 

This month, Edwina Parker will be cycling from 

London to Paris to raise funds for CamVet.  

If you are able to support Edwina, her just 
giving page is www.justgiving.com/edwina-
parker 
Any support will be gratefully received.  

We will give an update on Edwina’s success in 

the next Newsletter.  
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Equality & Diversity training….. 
 

94% of Department staff have now completed the on-line 
training, which is excellent news! 
 
This training really is important to you as individuals and to the 
Department, and we do appreciate everyone’s effort to complete 
it and to uphold the principles and values enshrined in it. 
 

 

 

School Survey 

Thank you to all of you who participated in the school survey. As previously advised, the Department 

had an 83% participation rate. The results will be presented to the Department shortly.  

ORC have picked two lucky winners in the Department who will be contacted and will receive a £50 

Amazon voucher.   

 

Equality and Diversity Committee – Athena Swan Silver Submission 

A critical part of the Athena Swan Silver submission is impact. The Department are required to 

demonstrate positive impact by some of the initiatives and support we put in place for staff. 

Demonstrating impact can only be achieved by feedback and case studies. With this in mind, over the 

coming months you will find a few surveys or some feedback forms sent around. We fully appreciate 

how busy everyone in the department is and other pressures, however in order for our submission to 

be successful we need the support of everyone, so your participation is paramount and much 

appreciated.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


